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MEDIA ADVISORY                                                                                                                                       
  

  
Thursday, October 22, 2020                                      FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

MATAWA NON-PROFIT HOUSINGTO CELEBRATE GRAND OPENING OF SOCIAL 
HOUSING UNITS IN THUNDER BAY 

 
THUNDER BAY, ON: Matawa Non-Profit Housing (MNPHC) will be hosting a grand opening of a 
number of social housing units in Thunder Bay. The event will adhere to province-wide COVID-19 
protocols and will include a limited number of participants.  
 
Robinson Meshake, President of MNPHC and other members of the MNPHC voluntary Board of 
Directors—along with officials from the Thunder Bay District Social Services Administration Board, 
will be on hand to provide remarks and to officially open the units for occupancy.  
 
Members of the media are cordially invited to attend. 
 
Date:   Friday, October 23, 2020 
Location:   110 + 111 Coady Avenue | Thunder Bay, Ontario 
Time:  11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

 
 

— 30 — 
 

 
For more information, please contact Carol Audet, Communications Manager – Matawa First Nations at (807) 632-
9663 or by email at caudet@matawa.on.ca 
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